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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED PROTECTED AREA
MANAGEMENT BOARD TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP 
MEETING FOR MOUNT MANTALINGAHAN PROTECTED 
LANDSCAPE DATED MAY 17-18, 2022 AT PENRO TRAINING 
HALL, STA MONICA PUERTO PRINCESA CITY

Forwarded is the memorandum dated May 31, 2022 from CENRO Quezon along with 
the Report on the conducted Protected Area Management Board (PAMB) Technical Working 
Group (TWG) for Mt. Mantalingahan Protected Landscape (MMPL).

The meeting was conducted on May 17-18, 2022 at PENRO Training Hall, Barangay 
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City.

For information and record.
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